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Snoqualmie Valley
Public Schools

8001 Silva Avenue S.E., P.O. Box 400, Snoqualmie, WA 98085
Phone (425) 831-8100 ¢ Fax (425) 831-8040 www.sved410.org

January 3, 2012

Fall City Metropolitan Park Department:

Re: Memorandum of Understandin g (Playground Use)

This letter is to inform the Fall City Metropolitan Park Department that the playground
facilities at Fall City Elementary School are open to public use during all non-schoal
hours, unless needed maintenance is being completed or school-related functions are
scheduled.

All playground equipment shall only be used in the manner for which it is designed.
Individuals that are inappropriately using equipment or do not follow established safety
protocol may be prohibited from playground use.

Sincerely,

— e
,_‘::H;’m

Ryan 7. Stokes
Director of Business Services
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February 3™ 2012

Fall City Metropolitan Park District
PO Bax 1180
Fall city, WA 98024

FCMPD Commissioners,

On June 14" of 2011, you unanimously voted to support Fall City Elementary School (FCES) by gra nting
the Siruyuelmie Vailey School District $10,000 toward its playground replacement project, contingent
upon the award of the King County Youth Sports Facilities Grant (KCYSFG). Commissioner Moderow, the
standing president, was informed via email last fall that we were in fact awarded the KCYSFG for our
playground project. | now request the funding of your matching grant, payable to Snoqualmie Valley
School District.

Attached you'li find the Letter to Proceed from the KCYSFG division which guarantees payment as we
begin installation of our project, as weli as your requested commitment letter of public use of the Fall
City Elementary School playground from Snoqualmie Valley School District.

I humbly request that you please send the check to Fal! City Elementary School, Attention Principal Dan
Schlotfeldt at 33314 SE 42™ St. Fall City 98024. This will assure that the funds are deposited into the
correct account for the FCES Playground Project. so as not to delay the project.

If you have further guestions, piease feel free to contact me. {(425) 222-5106

Sincerely,

Sophie Harris
Playground Project Manager and Board Member
FCES PTSA



Fep 19 clle 112coHM

King County

Parks and Recreation Division
Department of Natural Resources and Parks

King Street Center, KSC-NR-0700
201 Saouth Jackson Street
Seattle, WA 98104-3855

206.296.8687 Fax 206.296.8586
TTY Relay: 711

February 1, 2012

Dan Schlotfeldt

Snoqualmie Valley School District
33314 SE 42" Street

Fall City, WA 98024

RE:  Youth Sports Facilities Grant 531720, $45,000

Dear Dan,

Congratulations again on your grant award, This letter serves as an "Authorization to Proceed”
with your project as it relates to this grant. Enclosed is an executed contract.

King County Parks is very pleased to be parﬁwring with you and we look forward to
celebrating milestones and the eventual grand opening. I can be reached at 206.263.6267 if you
or project members have any questions.

Sincerely,

Aot 7o

Butch Lovelace
Program Manager
Youth Sports Facilities Grant



